
June 13, 2012 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 15th ALD. DIST. - FILE #120225 

REMOVE STOP SIGNS ON WEST HADLEY STREET 

AT NORTH 16TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

Due to the installation of the traffic circle at the intersection of West Hadley Street and 

North 16th Street the above captioned traffic control is no longer needed.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support the following traffic control change. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



June 13, 2012 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #120225  

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

SOUTH BRUST AVENUE AND 

EAST NORWICH AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the City of St. Francis to install an all-

way stop control at the intersection of South Brust Avenue and East Norwich Avenue. 

The intersection lies on the border between our two cities, and the City of Milwaukee 

controls one corner of the intersection. Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this 

request and has no objection to the installation of the traffic control.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


